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Monday, 11 February 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Key Stage 4 Curriculum & Options Evening – Thursday 7th March 2019 

 

It is fast approaching the very important stage in your child’s education when we will be asking 

your son / daughter to make their choices as to which subjects they wish to study at Key Stage 4. 

 

To support that process, you and your child are invited to a ‘Key Stage 4 Curriculum & Options 

Evening’ at school on Thursday 7th March 2019.  Pupils are asked to attend in full school uniform. 

 

Prior to the 7th March, you will receive a copy of the ‘Options Booklet’ which details all of the 

courses of study for Years 10 and 11 at the school and contains a page on which your child is 

required to indicate their choices. 

 

The purpose of the ‘Key Stage 4 Curriculum & Options Evening’ is to provide you with additional 

information from subject areas relating to courses available to your child.  The staff will be unable 

to answer questions relating specifically to your child’s suitability towards particular courses.  

Queries of this nature should be directed towards subject teachers at Year 9 Parents’ Evening on 

Thursday 14th March 2019. 

 

You are invited to attend a brief presentation made by the Head Teacher in the Sports Hall at 

7.00pm / 7.30pm outlining the ‘Options Process’ for your child.  Please arrive for the presentation 

in the Sports Hall 10 minutes before the aforementioned start time.  Please only attend the 

presentation at your allocated time to avoid overcrowding.  Between 7.00pm and 8.30pm there will 

be an opportunity for ‘drop in’ discussions, where necessary, with Heads of Department and 

teachers of all subject areas in either the School Hall, Gym or Library (a map will be available when 

you arrive in reception indicating locations of the department areas).  Members of the Senior 

Leadership Team will also be available in the School Hall for more general questions. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 7th March 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr G Simms 

Assistant Head - Learning & Teaching 


